
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF AWARD 

FOR 

CONSULTING SERVICES FOR ERP PRE-SELECTION ACTIVITIES, 
SELECTION PROCESS AND CONVERSION 

 

RFP #171-P-05-23-AS 

 
 

August 24, 2023 
 
 
 
Thank you to all those who submitted proposals for RFP #171-P-05-23-AS, Consulting 
Services for ERP Pre-Selection Activities, Selection Process and Conversion on July 10, 
2023. 

Following successful contract negotiations and award of the RFP by the Washoe 
County School District’s Board of Trustees on August 22, 2023, this document serves 
as official notification of award to: 

 
 

Avero Advisors 
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